
Attention 4th Grade Parents/Guardians: 
  

It’s time for LOVELINES!  If you would like to write your 4th Grader a special message to be 
published in the 2018-2019 Yearbook, please fill out the form below and return to the office 
no later than March 15, 2019.  Please label the envelope “Yearbook/Lovelines”.  
 
Lovelines may be no longer than 80 characters (including spaces).  Going over the 

maximum allowable space may be subject to editing. 
 

Example:   Dear Max, we are so proud of you. Good luck in 5th grade! Love, Mom & Dad  

 
Child’s name:                 Teacher: 

 
_____________________________________________      ______________________________ 

 
Message:  

                    

                    

                    

                    

 
Questions? Email Jen Earley at Jennifer.Earley@me.com  
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